
  

 

 

South El Monte High School to Host Quad 

Renovation Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony 
 

 WHAT:  El Monte Union High School District will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony for South El Monte 

High School’s Quad Renovation.  

The ceremony will celebrate the completion of a new concrete stage, seat walls, walkways 

and pavers, trees and landscaping, electric and audio connections, SEMHS logo and 

outdoor furnishing including benches, tables and trash receptacles. 

 WHEN: Wednesday, Aug. 24, 5:30 p.m. 

 WHERE: South El Monte High School 

1001 Durfee Ave., El Monte, CA 91733 

 DETAILS: In October 2021, the District’s Board of Trustees approved a new round of funding, from the 

Measure D & HS Bonds, as part of a Districtwide modernization project to support a number 

of facilities improvements on every EMUHSD campus.  

Local dignitaries, school officials, students, families and community members will celebrate 

the completion of South El Monte High School’s Modernization Project - Quad Renovation 

with marching band and cheer squad performances and honorary speeches. 

 

 Coverage and/or inclusion of this symposium in your calendar of events is welcome and greatly appreciated. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Aug. 18, 2022 

 

CONTACT: Maria Hernandez 

 

PHONE: (909) 447-2406 


